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Idon’t think it should take an
awareness day, week or month
to recognise the great work or

the struggles others face.
But, it does seem that it

sometimes takes one to open
people’s eyes to the unnoticed
work of others.

For many organisations it’s a
vital way to fundraise or raise
awareness about the support they
offer.

Tomorrow marks the start of
a new awareness day that’s also
being touted as a world first.

It’s Thank Your Cleaner Day.
A day that organisers, the
Building Service Contractors
of New Zealand, says is a world
first.

The organisation, rightly, says
cleaning is one of the most vital
industries in the world, yet most
people doing this work are
invisible to others.

Why not take time to thank all
those doing a great job in your
community, rather than making
time to grumble.

– Liz Willis
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